
Captains Report – June 2019 

Even with winter well and truly upon us, there is plenty of golf being played. Our pennant teams are 
nearing the end of the season with our Men’s A Grade side pushing for a finals berth, having won 
two of their four matches. We have had some new players in both the A and B grade sides this year 
for which we hope they will continue with the club and our Pennant teams. 

Our new Par Series is underway thanks to John McInnes and Leigh Hiscock for their sponsorship. We 
had over 50 players enter in the first round which we are quite pleased with. Hopefully the solid 
numbers will continue through winter! 

The scoring has been down noticeably as the course becomes more difficult through the colder 
months. I’m sure this is reflecting in people’s handicaps going out as a group. Course work continues 
as we try to finish off the new green and tees, please keep your ears open for a working bee in the 
near future.  

Good Golfing, 

Ben Birtles 

Captain 

 


